
 

 

Friday 17th May 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As part of our Viking topic, we have arranged for Viking School Days to come into school, to lead a 

workshop. This is an interactive workshop, which will include character acting, questioning and role 

play, to inspire the children, at the start of this topic. They will be immersed in the saga of Olaf the 

Beardless, in his role as a 9th century Norse raider, trader and settler, in The British Isles. His saga 

is focused on the Viking and Anglo- Saxon struggle for the Kingdom of England. 

Mrs Coatesworth’s and Ms Smith’s class – Tuesday 4th June 2024. 

Mrs Collett’s and Miss Riddle’s class – Wednesday 5th June 2024. 

Whilst there is no obligation for you to make any voluntary contribution, the school really values any 

donations that you are able to make.    
 

For this trip, we are asking parents for a voluntary contribution of £6.50 per child. This must be 
made through Arbor “Trips”. However, in the event that a parent does not make a contribution, 
his/her child will not be treated any differently.   

 
 

  
Yours sincerely, 

                                                                                                                                                            

Angelique Coatesworth. 

  (Year3/4 Team leader) 

 
 

 


